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US-31 Construction To Begin April 6 
March 19, 2015 

 

 

A planned reconstruction of 

US-31 from Three Mile Road to 

Holiday Road is set to begin on 

Monday, April 6 and conclude 

by July 4. The Michigan 

Department of Transportation 

(MDOT) will completely 

replace the roadway in the 1.5 

mile stretch, as well as replace 

curbs and gutters, improve 

drainage, interconnect all 

sidewalks and upgrade all 

traffic signals. 

The work will require lane 

closures, with one lane open in 

each direction through construction. Access to driveways and businesses will be 

maintained at all times. The project is expected to cause traffic delays, with significant 

delays possible during peak traffic periods. If construction is not completed by July 4, all 

traffic restrictions will be removed and construction will resume after Labor Day. 

MDOT will also be resurfacing 3.5 miles of US-31 between Holiday Road and Grand 

Traverse Resort & Spa. That project will begin after Labor Day, with a target completion 

date of November. 

In advance of both projects, MDOT will host a public meeting in conjunction with Elmer's 

Crane and Dozer and the Traverse City Transportation Service Center next Wednesday, 

March 25. Project representatives will review construction plans, discuss potential delays 

and timelines and answer any questions. The meeting will take place at East Bay Township 

Hall at 1965 North Three Mile Road in Traverse City from 5:30-7pm.  
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